Dear _______________
The Canadian Government is proposing massive cuts to Parks Canada’s archaeologists, conservators and infrastructures that will effectively cripple the federal archaeology program. These cuts will be partially implemented through Bill C-38 but they reflect a wider attitude that disregards the vital importance of Canadian cultural and natural heritage, including Canadian archaeology. 

A number of provincial, national and international associations including have openly decried the proposed cuts to the Parks Canada archaeology program. I too believe that these cuts will drastically undermine the ability of Parks Canada personnel to protect and promote the cultural heritage of this country and fulfill the mandate of that agency as stated in their Charter. 

Some of the measures that I find to be of concern include: 

· That there will now be only 12 archaeologists and 8 conservators to support 218 national parks, historic sites and marine conservation areas, many of these being UNESCO World Heritage Sites. 

· The removal of artifact collections from Calgary, Winnipeg, Cornwall, Quebec City and Halifax to Ottawa will significantly hinder the ability of researchers to access and conduct research on artifacts

· The lack of  educational outreach programming means that Canadians, including First Nations, will not have the same access to cultural heritage resources that we enjoy under the current programs

These cuts to the Parks Canada archaeology program undermine the greater story of Canada and its people. Without these programs we will lose an important part of our shared history, identity, and our understanding of Canada as a whole. 
I expect the government to protect our national heritage and urge you to reconsider these actions. 
Sincerely,
__________________

